May 6, 2025

Farmers Market Sub-Committee Meeting

Mexico Village Hall

Co-Chairman Yawman called the Meeting to order at 6:00pm.

In Attendance:

Dan Yawman, Jim Hotchkiss, Scott Barak, Susan Linerode and Gary Toth

Gary commented that Chairman DeLong was attending the Cornell Agriculture Marketing Research Program Farmers Market Training Program.

Notes of the April 29, 2025, meeting were reviewed and approved.

Documents for Approval

Vendor Application should be sent out as quickly as possible.

Approved Susan's draft for the Farmers Market Vendor Flyer.

Gary gave an update Signage.

Amish Community participation was discussed.

School District parking lot and number of Vendor locations was discussed.

Set up and sun location were considered

TOPS for flyer distribution was discussed.

Food trucks were also discussed.

E-mailing applications and information to Vendors will be done thru one e-mail address only.

Next Meeting:

Completed and approved Vendor application/rules for e-mailing next week.

Sized/finished Logo for signs.

Combined Vendor list for e-mailing.

Meeting adjourned at 6:34 pm.